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CIRCULAR No. 48 of 2024     `           December 11, 2024 
 

 

 

For the attention of the CEO 

 
Sale of Out Lots 

 
 
The Regional Plantation Companies (RPCs) have decided to suspend the sale of Out 
Lots starting from Sale Number 01 of 2025, scheduled for 7th and 8th January 2025. This 
decision applies to all catalogues of RPC teas and was made at the request of the 
Planters Association of Ceylon. 
 
The suspension was ratified during the CTTA Committee meeting held on December 5, 
2024, and will remain in effect until further notice.  
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